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Subject:
Board of Zoning Appeals
Presented By:  Pamela Ulmer, City Clerk

The city clerk has received two applications of interested parties to fill two vacant positions on the
Board of Zoning Appeals.  These would be for a five-year term each and the applications are
attached for Council’s consideration.  The city clerk has not received any other applications.
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